
Andrea Berry
North Yarmouth
LD 1750
I live in North Yarmouth and strongly support the interim use of the Berlin 
Subdivision corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use 
Advisory Council. Thank you for supporting the desires of the residents in the towns 
this railway corridor travels through.


